
PO Box 5147 

Glacier, WA 98244 

 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504 

 

Re: Cascade Adventures, Inc. (Cert No. C-63530) temporary discontinuance of service 

 

May 8, 2009 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Cascade Adventures, Inc. provides daily shuttle service to and from Mt. Baker Ski Area 

during its normal winter operations. This year Mt. Baker Ski Area was open from 

December 14, 2008 until April 26, 2009. Cascade Adventures will temporarily 

discontinue operations due to the seasonal closure of Mt. Baker Ski Area and will resume 

operations when the ski season begins, anticipated November or December 2009, weather 

dependent.  

 

Cascade Adventures therefore cannot declare a more specific date which it will resume 

operations until Mt. Baker Ski Area announces its opening day of the 2009/2010 season. 

Typically this announcement occurs within a few days to a week of their opening. 

 

If the commission does not approve our request, we will operate as a loss. Our passengers 

use our service to access Mt. Baker Ski Area only. We expect if we continued our winter 

time service throughout the year, we would carry no passengers.  

 

Thank you for your time. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Anne Baker      Paul Engel 

Secretary      President   

Cascade Adventures, Inc.    Cascade Adventures, Inc. 

(360)599-3115     (360)599-3115 

(360)599-2395 (fax)     (360)739-9966 (cell) 

annebaker3@excite.com    hoboexpeditions@hotmail.com 
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